
From: Dean C <brotherlylove1@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 11:23 AM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Opposed to Ordinance Section 32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

To: La Crosse City Council 

I would like to register opposition to the considered adaptation of Section 32-191 of the 
city's ordinances at this time until further PUBLIC discussion is allowed for and would 
pray that would be allowed prior to a decision in this matter. This definition and 
ordinance is way too broad in spectrum and leaves too much to be interpreted and 
overturned by a court, local or appellate.  

I'm asking you to consider a WELL ANNOUNCED, with due diligence, public hearing on 
the full council level ,  

Thank you for your consideration,  

Respectfully,  

 Dean P. Ciokiewicz 

--  
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